
TO: ALL PERSONS, FIRMS, AND CORPORATIONS making sales at retail in the Town of 
Geraldine

The governing body of the Town of Geraldine has adopted Resolution No. 2017-12-05-A 
discontinuing the services rendered by the Alabama Department of Revenue in the 
administration and collection of the sales/use taxes and any other additional taxes for the Town 
of Geraldine. This Resolution is effective February 1, 2018.

Effective with your taxes for the tax period ending February 28, 2018, which are due on or 
before March 20, 2018, the Town of Geraldine's sales tax will be administered by: 

Town of Geraldine
Revenue Discovery Systems
Post Office Box 830275
Birmingham, AL 35283-0725
1-800-556-7274

These taxes may continue to be remitted online through My Alabama Taxes (MAT), the 'ONE 
SPOT' to file: https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact this office:

Alabama Department of Revenue
Sales and Use Tax Division
Post Office Box 327710
Montgomery, Alabama 36132-7710
334-242-1490 or 866-576-6531

January 3, 2018

(www.revenue.alabama.gov)

50 North Ripley Street
Montgomery, Alabama 36132

State of Alabama
Department of Revenue
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